No./RK/ | 008
Forest Department, Himachal Pradesh.

From:
Divisional Forest Officer,
Forest Division, Joginder Nagar.
To:
M/S CIiff Finvest Pvt. Ltd.
1-41,DLF industrial Area Phase-1,
Faridabad-121003.
Dated J/Nagarthe/ g7-5-20)7
Subject: Wild Life NOC.
Memo:

Please refer to your letter No. THK-1/ 275 dated 25-04-2017, on
the subject cited above.

2. The Range Forest Officer, Tikkan has reported that the proposal
site for installation of Thaltukhod, HEP (5.00 MW) does not falls in Wild Life
Santuary area.

Diviaional F
Forest Division,




